
A message from our                                  

Head Teachers……. 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

What a busy week or two it has been! We celebrated World 
Book Day in style last week and it was great to hear so much 
lovely talk and enthusiasm about books in school. We really do 
love reading at Falmouth Primary! On Monday, Seagull class 
were visited by some calves and had the opportunity to bottle 
feed them. On Wednesday, every child in school helped to 
plant our very own temperate rainforest. The children have 
really enjoyed throwing themselves into these activities. 

  

There has been a real buzz around school this week as children 

have reached the end of their literacy units and been able to showcase their learning in their 

extended writing. We have adopted a new ‘explore it, use it, prove it’ approach to our writing 

and children have been excited to share their efforts. It has been a treat seeing so many 

children really proud of their learning.  All of the grown-ups in school are certainly proud of 

them! 

Ms Smith and Mrs Bennett 

Attendance  

Please note that you need to complete an exceptional leave form for any planned absence. No 

holidays are authorised and will be subject to a penalty. Please ensure that you follow the latest 

government guidance for Covid-19 and report to school immediately if your child or anyone in 

your household has symptoms/needs to isolate. 

Seagulls – 96.2%    Jellyfish - 90.7%    Seahorses - 97.9%    Limpets - 95.9%    Lobsters - 95.2%    

Turtles - 92.2%    Puffins -  93%    Octopuses - 90.5%    Seals – 93.8%     

Basking Sharks – 92.4%       WHOLE SCHOOL - 93.8% 

   Tel: 01326 314070  
 
  

 
Email: Falmouth@kernowlearning.co.uk 

FIND       

US ON: 

NEWSLETTER 

   10h MARCH 2023  (ISSUE #11) 



   Tel: 01326 314070  
 

 

FIND       

US ON: 

Limpet Class 

Limpets are inventing today and   
using explanation texts to test and 
create working protype planes. We 
tested our inventions to see which 

was best. 

Jellyfish Class 

Jellyfish have been super mathematicians and 
have been practicing using a ruler to measure  

accurately . 

Oyster Class 

Oyster class have been learning yoga poses with 
Mrs Penna. Here they are in Tree pose. And 

Downward facing Dog. Namaste. 



 

Seahorse Class 

Seahorses have been learning about what 
plants need to grow.; soil, water, sunlight and 
time. They have been looking after their sun-

flower seeds and are excited to see them grow! 

Octopus Class 

This week Octopus class have been 
learning all about the historic           

landmarks of london. We had a go 
making a string map of the iconic       

locations in the city!  

Puffin Class 

In our Guided Reading and Literacy lessons we 
worked on crafting great questions about our 

text, Streetchild, and also using exciting             
sentence starters for our narrative about               

Paddington Bear. 
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Lobster Class 

Lobsters had a fantastic time at Falmouth Art  
Gallery this week. They had chance to look at all 

the fabulous art work and then created their own 
paintings of cats based on what they had seen.   

IMPORTANT DATES 

2022-2023 
 

Spring Term 

3rd Jan—31st March 

Half Term 13th—17th Feb 

 

Summer Term 

17th April—21st July 

Half Term 30th May—2nd 

Jun 

 
 

 

Inset Days 

10th Feb, 5th Jun, 

24th & 25th July 

 

Bank Holidays 

 2nd Jan,                                       

7th & 10th April,                     

1st & 29th May 
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